
 

 

STATEMENT OF PUBLIC OUTREACH 

 Nez and Paul Harrison (the “Applicants”) are committed to working with the 
surrounding community, ANC 3F, its neighbors, and other District agencies regarding the project 
(the “Project”) and the required BZA relief.  

Applicants have had ongoing dialogue with the community and ANC 3F related to the 
Project and will introduce the project to the ANC at its public meeting on September 20, 2021. 
Applicants have introduced the Project to the Office of Planning through an email exchange, and 
will pursue additional meetings.   

Applicants will continue to work to communicate with neighbors and keep area residents 
informed about the Project. Applicants are committed to continuing the above-described 
outreach in advance of the Board’s public hearing and throughout the Project’s design and 
construction. 

 

____/s/_____________________________ 
Nezahat Harrison and Paul Harrison 
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